
 

 
 
 

Dear Future Cromer Kindergarteners, 
  
 We are so excited that you will soon be a kindergartner at 
Cromer School! We have four kindergarten classes this year, our 
kinder team is Mrs. Lilly, Mrs. Vallejos, Ms Perrine, and Mrs. 
Gerner.   

We can’t wait to get to know you better.  Your teachers will 
reach out to you next week to schedule a kindergarten readiness 
screening.  Screening will take place prior to August 3rd when class 
lists will be posted.  This is an opportunity for you and your child to 
meet with the kindergarten teachers and for the teachers to assess 
your child’s skills before the school year begins.  You can tell us all 
of the things you already know! Hopefully you have been practicing 
your ABC’s and numbers.  

Families, we try to communicate in variety of ways, our 
website is updated with important dates and we do weekly reminder 
calls.  If you are new to Cromer welcome, if you already have kids at 
Cromer I can’t wait to meet your new kinder students.  If you have 
questions please don’t hesitate to stop by and say hi, call 773-4150 
or email us at telam-gordon@fusd1.org.  
 You are going to love kindergarten and Cromer!  
     
Sincerely, 
The Cromer Kindergarten Teachers, Principal Gordon  
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